ik G 3120 Lord Baltimore Drive 410.265.9500
! ]
% D@Wh@fﬁ“y Suite 211 410-265-8875 fax
Baltimore, Maryland 21244 www.dewberry.com
February 29, 2008

To Whom It May Concern:

Rainbow Construction Corp acted as the General Contractor on the West Annapolis Fire
Station Addition and Renovation, which I oversaw. The project scope included a wide variety
of trades to include HVAC, electric, and fire protection, as well as an addition that included a
new kitchen, dining area, lockers, bathrooms, and bunk area. The total contract on this
project was slightly over a million dollars, which included some Owner requested change
orders. 1 found Rainbow Construction’s work on this project to be exemplary and
professional and open-minded as it pertains to change order negotiation. I look forward to a
chance to work with them again.

Should you have any questions, feel free to contact me at (410)265-9500.
Regards,

Lori Leahy

Lori Leahy

Construction Manager
lleahy@dewberry.com
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Sincerely,
Dewberry & Davis LLC
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